
FAQ for Families 
● Does my child have to bring their Chromebook and charger when they go to 

school? 
○ Yes​, all students ​must​ bring their Chromebook and charger whenever they are in 

school.  This should be placed in their book bag the night before.  The school does 
NOT have​ Chromebooks to lend out if a student forgets to bring it. 

● I did not pick-up a district provided Chromebook, can I still pick one up? 
○ Yes, please contact the school ASAP to schedule a pick-up time.  Students will 

not be able to use their personal laptops in school.  
● How is my child going to charge their computer if the battery dies during the 

school day? 
○ Students will be instructed to charge their computers before they go to a special 

(gym, art, etc..) and during lunch.  Chrombooks should be charged prior to 
coming to school each day. 

● Will my child have a school locker? 
○ No, to start the school year students will not be given a locker.  Students will have 

an “anchor classroom” where they will keep their backpack, coats, etc.. 
● I did not have a chance to meet with my child’s teacher(s) during 

Parent/Teacher Conferences, can I schedule an in person meeting? 
○ No, at this time all meetings will be virtual. However, please reach out to your 

child’s teacher or call the Main Office to schedule a virtual appointment. 
● My child is concerned about not being able to take their mask off during the 

day, what is the building doing to support this concern? 
○ Students will have scheduled mask breaks throughout the day at the discretion of 

the teacher(s).  In the event your child needs an additional break, they should ask 
the teacher or faculty member. 

● My child is not feeling well and I don’t want to send them to school. 
However, can they still participate in their classes virtually? 

○ Any child that is not feeling well should NOT come to school.  Students in grades 
6-8 can simply login to their classes and they can continue to follow his/her 
schedule.  The building is working on coming up with a solution for students in 
grades 3-5 and should have one by the middle of next week. 

● My child is not well and is supposed to come to school, but I don’t want to 
send them.  Who should I contact?   

○ Please reach out to the Main Office and Class Dojo your child’s teacher(s). 


